
Officials:  Nevada  ready  for
self driving cars
By Bailey Schulz, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Experts disagree on exactly when Nevada will see self-driving
cars, but state officials say policies are ready for their
commercial debut.

The Nevada Legislature passed a bill June 16 that allows for
the  testing  and  operations  of  fully  autonomous  vehicles,
whenever they come onto the market.

The bill also clarifies the legal authority for those testing
and operating the self-driving vehicles and authorizes the
commercial use of fully-autonomous vehicles.
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